
 

Dear Provider: 

The Federal law addressing child nutrition is up for reauthorization. This is the law that 

includes reimbursements you get for feeding children under your care. This process occurs 

every 5 years, but the program has not seen substantial updates in a long time. With 

enormous food inflation and a childcare crisis, we urgently need to have Congress enhance 

the benefits this law provides to ensure you can continue to provide healthy food to children in 

your care. 

We need to convince Senator Kirsten Gillibrand, a member of the Senate Agriculture 

Committee, to champion changes to this program and to act immediately. 

Please send a letter to Senator Gillibrand today to tell her how important it is that Congress 

increase food reimbursements for providers, expand eligibility, and provide reimbursement for 

an additional snack or meal. 

Use this link to send your letter now: https://actionnetwork.org/letters/update-the-federal-child-

nutrition-program/ and be sure to share this link with anyone else who would be willing to 

support us. 

Thank you for taking action on this important issue! 
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